
Welcoming the Class of 2020 Home to the MHS Campus 

Plan for Members of the Class of 2020 and Families to Visit MHS Campus in July 2020  

An opportunity will be provided for members of the Class of 2020 and their families to visit the 

Methacton High School campus on designated days in July. Graduates and families will be able 

to visit identified areas of campus and take pictures in caps and gowns. An electronic 

SignUpGenius registration link is included below for all families to arrange for an hour-long 

visit. Information about the visits is outlined below. 

 Dates: July 1, July 7, July 13 

 Hours: 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM; hour-long visits; 15 graduates and families per hour 

 Registration: All graduates and families are required to register via the following link -    

https://tinyurl.com/y8r67mxq   in advance of the visit. It is respectfully requested that 

all graduates and families limit their registration to one visit per graduate/family. Visits 

are scheduled in one-hour increments. Out of respect for the need to maintain social 

distance guidelines and to allow for all families to have an opportunity to participate, 

please adhere to the one-hour timeframe. The building will close with the conclusion of 

the last visit each day at 5:00 PM. 

 Parking and Entering the Building: Please park in the East Wing parking lots. These 

include the parking spaces immediately in front of the East Wing entrance, extending up 

to the LGI or the lot on the side of the East Wing. An MHS staff member will be on site 

at the entrance to the East Wing to open the door and check you in. 

 Areas for Picture Taking: Graduates and families will have access to the first floor of 

the East Wing, Cafeteria and Commons, Courtyard/Pond, East Gyms, Stadium (via 

unlocked Commons-area doors for exit to stadium and return to building) and Main Gym. 

The graduation stage and podium will be set up in the Main Gym. Graduates may take 

photographs on the stage. Please note: All visitors to the stadium field are asked to 

avoid wearing high heels and other heeled shoes that may puncture and damage the 

turf field.   

 Social Distancing and Safety Guidelines: All visitors are required to wear masks when 

inside the school building. Masks may be momentarily removed for the purpose of 

picture taking. All graduates and families are asked to maintain a six-feet distance from 

other families visiting at the same time.  

MHS administration will be available in the East Wing lobby and office to assist with any 

needs during your visit. Restrooms will be available throughout the open areas of the school 

building. We look forward to welcoming our graduates and families home to MHS! 

https://tinyurl.com/y8r67mxq

